






A U X I L I A R Y      N E W S 
 

August 2011 -- It’s time to rejoice, be 
happy, enjoy birds chirping, flowers, etc. 

GREETINGS FROM PRESIDENT 
DEBRA HATHAWAY 

It's my great joy to greet each of you 
and wish you a pleasant fun summer.  I 
have two special reminders for you.  
Please free your schedule and come to 
the annual picnic.  This year it's on 
Saturday, August 13, starting at noon at 
Fruit Valley Center with wonderful 
picnic foods provided by the Post.  We 
do not have an Auxiliary meeting in 
August.  Please come Thursday, 
September 8, to our first fall meeting 
with potluck at 6 p.m. and meeting at 7.  
We need you ladies to attend as we will 
have election of officers.  Come and 
help us plan and bring forth projects 
that benefit our Veterans.  I look 
forward to seeing you.  
--Debra Hathaway 

 

THELMA HATHAWAY RECEIVES 
AWARD AT CONFERENCE 

The State Conference for American 
Legion Auxiliary was held in Spokane 
Valley WA, July 14-17.  Past President 
Anita Stadey from District 5 presented 
an individually signed card and nice 
award to our own Thelma Hathaway to 
honor her for 20,000 volunteer hours at 
the VA Hospital in 50 plus years.  "I 
certainly appreciated it and was 
surprised," said Thelma who plans to 
show her award at the September 
business meeting.  Our member Lucille 
Harwood was Conference musician. 

 

SPECIAL THANKS to the men and 
women who worked at the southbound 
Gee Creek Rest Stop, June 27-29 and to 
those who provided cookies or donated 
cash to the project that was organized 
and directed by Thelma Hathaway.  One 
volunteer worked a shift with his wife 
and then returned later to help close up 
that evening.  Was he ever riding a nice 
motorcycle. 

 

CHAPLAIN'S COLUMN  
by 5th District Chaplain 

 
A woman I saw at the Convention in 
Spokane Valley uses a walker and 
continues at her advanced age to 
volunteer at a Veteran's facility.  Twice 
at the Convention as the day's session 
ended she stood up, hung onto her 
wheelchair and said loud and clear 
something like, "We must all be positive 
in our thinking.  Quit the negative and 
believe we can accomplish something 
good each day."  She's right, isn't she?  
Kindness, smiles, and a listening ear are 
gifts money can't buy. 
--Lucille Harwood 
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